
 

The RoadRunner Resouce 
 

Like Spring Road Elementary School on Facebook @ sr1191 
Follow us on Twitter @ SpringRoadNJSD 

Important Dates 
 

Monday, November 12 
Veteran’s Day Observed 

Thank you, Veterans for your 
service 

 
Tuesday, November 13  

PTO Meeting  
4:30-5:30 PM 

 
Wednesday, November 21  

NO SCHOOL 
 

Thursday, November 22  
Happy Thanksgiving 

 
Friday, November 23  

NO SCHOOL 
 

Monday, November 26 
Skate Night – Theme is 

Camouflage 
 

Wednesday, November 28 
General Music Concert 

6:00 PM at Pickard Auditorium 
 

Thursday, November 29 
Vision Screening for 1st-3rd 

graders  
Opt out: contact your child’s 
teacher or the school office 

 
 
 

Congratulations & Welcome 
 

Congratulations to Mr. Ricky Anderson on his new position within our District.  
Mr. Anderson will be focused on building maintenance throughout the District. 
Welcome to Mr. Chris Cummings.  He will be the new building operations person 
for Spring Road School.  Even though we will miss Mr. Anderson, we are excited 
to have Mr. Cummings join our Spring Road Team.  Mr. Cummings’ official start 
day is today, Monday, November 12.  He will share 2 days of overlap with Mr. 
Anderson.  That stated, Mr. Anderson’s last day assigned to Spring Road School is 
Tuesday, November 13.  Please be sure to welcome Mr. Cummings and wish Mr. 
Anderson well on his new position.   
 

SaveAround Coupon Books 
 

Thank you to all of our families for 
either purchasing or returning the 
SaveAround Coupon Book. Our 
school receives a 50% profit from 
each book purchased. If you have not 
returned your book or wish to 
purchase it, please do so 
immediately.     
 

 

Eaton’s Pizza 
 

Eaton’s Pizza sales come to an end on 
Wednesday, November 14.  Please 
have all orders with payments 
returned to school by Thursday, 
November 15.   
 

Pizzas will be available for pick up in 
the gym on Thursday, December 6, 
after school between 3:00 – 6:00 PM.   
 

 

Colder Weather 
 

As colder weather is upon us, please remember to send your child to school with 
appropriate outdoor wear.  Students may have recess twice daily.  Students may 
spend up to 30 minutes outside for a recess period.  When snow is on the ground, 
students will need snow pants and snow boots to be on areas of the playground 
with snow. Students will be outside for recess when temperatures are above zero 
degrees Fahrenheit. If you need assistance with clothing for the winter, please 
contact Mrs. Tricia Mielke, School Counselor.  
 

District & Community Events 
Visit our District website for information about District & Community Events that your child 
may participate in during the school year.  The District website is www.neenah.k12.wi.us. Use 
the link for Community Events. 


